
 

 

 
 

December 20, 2021 

 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at 5:50 P.M. in the 

Educational Support Center Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The purpose of this 

meeting is for: 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Views and Comments by the Public 

 Health Care Vendor Finalist Presentations 

 Discussion/Possible Action – Health Care Vendor Selection 

 Adjournment 
 
 
     Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. 

       Superintendent of Schools 


